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 10th July 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
RE: Swimming Lessons 
 
 
On Tuesday 9th September 2025, Year 3 will start swimming lessons at Colne Leisure Centre. They 
will attend every Tuesday afternoon for 13 weeks. Their last lesson will be on Tuesday 16th 
December 2025. 
 
Please send your child in to school with the following swimming kit, each Tuesday; 
 
Swimsuit/ swim shorts/ trunks  

A towel  

Swimming cap (optional)  

(Swimming caps are available to purchase from the swimming baths for £1).  

 
All earrings must be removed before entering the pool. Please ensure that these are removed at 
home if your child cannot remove these themselves.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Lord Street Primary School   

 
 


